
Jamestown High School Band Parents and Students, 

RE: Drive 4 UR School, spring fundraiser 

The Jamestown High School Band Boosters are happy to announce a fun and exciting 
fundraising activity this fall called “Drive One 4 UR School.”  The program is sponsored by the 
Ford Motor Company.  Ford will donate $20 for every test drive taken (one per household) up 
to a total of $6,000.  Drivers must be at least 18 years old and have a valid driver’s license.  The 
vehicles (Fiesta, Focus, Fusion, Escape, and possibly a Mustang) will be provided by 
Williamsburg Ford. 

The event will take place at Jamestown High School on the following days and times: 

Friday, October 16th, 2015  2:00 pm ~ 6:00 pm 
Saturday, October 17th, 2015  10:00 am ~ 4:00 pm 

There will be a few representatives from Williamsburg Ford on site, but most of the test drives 
will be supervised by Band Booster volunteers.  The time commitment for test drivers will be 
about 20 minutes. 

Students, you will be given a $20 credit toward the spring band trip for each driver that takes a 
test drive in your name.  Write your name on the flyer in the space provided (notice there are 
two flyers per sheet) and use the flyers to promote the event.  The more people that take a test 
drive and mention your name, the more credit you will receive.  Just remember, there’s only be 
one test driver per household. 

The event will also be promoted throughout the community.  Funds raised by test drives taken 
without the mention of any particular band student will support the band in general. 

Videos from other, similar events are on YouTube and there is a Facebook page (search on 
“Drive 4 UR School”). 

Please contact me if you have any questions.  Let’s get 300 test drives! 

       Thank you, 
       Steve Turner 

Director of Bands 


